
National Library Week Volunteer 

Recognition 

Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

As we celebrate National Library Week, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude for your invaluable contributions to our library community. 

Your dedication and passion for promoting literacy, education, and community engagement 

make a significant difference in the lives of those we serve. Your efforts in organizing events, 

assisting patrons, and sharing your time and talents have greatly enriched our library. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our team. We truly appreciate your hard work and 

commitment! 

Warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 


